
PUBLIC NOTICE 
TO THE LEGAL RESIDENTS 

OF THE CITY OF VILLA GROVE 
 
 

The City Council will hold a Public Hearing 
on Monday, April 27, 2020, 

at 5:30 p.m. in Council Chambers, 
located at 610 East Front Street. 

 
Michelle L. Osborne 

City Clerk 
 

 
 

AGENDA ITEMS: 
 
 Fiscal Year 2021 budget 


